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Micro-plastic testing of tap water and R
source water should be considered.

Safe micro-plastic levels in drinking
water should be set and implemented. 4

You have requested the following records from Salt Lake City Corporation.

“1-A copy of any micro-plastic water testing done by SLC Public Utilities in the past 10 years at
the drinking water tap.

No Record.

2- A copy of any micro-plastic testing done on the Utah Lake water in the Jordan & Salt Lake
City canal for the past 10 years

No Record.

3-A copy of any micro-plastic testing done on Big Cottonwood Creek water in the past 10
years.

No Record.

4-A copy of any studies done on tire dust contaminating from Big Cottonwood Canyon's
watershed.”

No Record.

If you are dissatisfied with Salt Lake City’s response to your request, you may appeal to the City’s
Chief Administrative Officer by filing a written notice with the City Recorder within 30 calendar
days after the date of this letter, pursuant to Utah Code § 63G-2-401. The notice of appeal must
state your name, mailing address, and daytime telephone number and the relief you seek. The
City requests that you also include a copy of your GRAMA request, if applicable. You may
include a short statement of facts, reasons, and legal authority in support of your appeal. The
address of the City Recorder is P.O. Box 145515, Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-5515.

Sincerely,

Laura &efer
Director
Attachments

Coe Rusty Vetter
File
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